KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR     11-01-18
Dear Parents,
WORD OF THE WEEK – None….we reviewed previous words
[bookmark: _GoBack]SIGHT WORD OF THE WEEK – see
SPELLING WORDS – id family: bid, did, lid
THINGS TO REMEMBER – 
Friday, Nov. 9th wear Red, White and Blue to honor veterans
Thank you for attending Pumpkin Day.  I do believe all the students had a fun time! Enjoy your long weekend – Go GATORS!
The students tend to get cold in our classroom.  Please send a light sweater/jacket (labeled) to keep in the cubby. 
Please check the purple folder daily.
You can look on Skyward to check grades. 
Please continue to check sign up genius for volunteer opportunities.  We are in a great demand for parent volunteers during our art class (Fridays 11-12). 

NEXT WEEK:  We will focus on why different animals move in different ways during our reading time.  In math we will be discussing how to show a number in another way.  Please continue to help your child count 1-20 and recognize the numbers.  We are also working on counting by 10’s to 100.  In the afternoon, we will be talking about Veteran’s Day and veterans.  HLA would like to recognize any veteran’s we may have.  If you are interested in being recognized on Friday, November 9th at our Veteran’s Day Assembly, please let Mr. Becker (5th grade teacher) know.  Also, if you would like to talk to the students about the meaning of being a veteran, please let us know that.
Have a wonderful weekend.  
Please sign to show that you have read this newsletter.  Remember you will also receive this newsletter electronically.
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